
Concreting Project – Completion August 2022 

 

The Club submitted a grant application for a Greater Shepparton City Council - Our Sporting Future 
Grant in late February 2022. The dollar-for-dollar grant was successful in April giving the club 
$13,750 towards the project. The club then applied for a grant through the Bendigo Bank – The 
Greater Shepparton Connected Community Program for $5,000 which the club was also successful in 
achieving bringing down the costs for the club to pay for the works. After receiving quotes from 3 
local companies, it was decided to go ahead with Chris Marland Concreting of Kyabram. 
 
Over the weekend of 23rd/24th of July club members emptied all of the boats/equipment and 
shelving out of the boat shed in preparation for the concreting to commence on the following day. 
Unfortunately, the concreting company had some delays with the works being delayed several times 
until eventually the work was completed on the 26th of August. 
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